
From: James Chaisson
To: Docket, Hearing
Subject: Re: Atomic Safety and Licensine Board MEMORANDUM AND ORDER Suspending Prehearing Conference and

 Requesting Status Report on Settlement Agreement
Date: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 3:34:52 AM

I would like to Thank All involved in this issue and for the help everyone gave myself during this
 whole process andI am very glad to notify all that myself and the NRC have reached a settlement
 that is allowing myself to continue in the profession i Truly Love to do and will always continue to
 do it Safely and to pass my knowledge of this to anyone I train to preform this job. Thank You
 James Chaisson  

On Monday, April 6, 2015 12:40 PM, "Docket, Hearing" <Hearing.Docket@nrc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Chaisson,
  The attached Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Memorandum and Order has been
 served on the parties in the Chaisson EA proceeding via the Electronic Information
 Exchange.
 
 
Brian Newell
Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff
Office of the Secretary
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phone:  (301) 415-4659
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